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Town of Lebanon 

Jonathan Trumbull Library Building Committee 

Special Meeting 

Tuesday, January 13, 2015 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

Members present:   Julie Culp, Lisa Matson, Catherine McCall, Margaret McCaw,  

Cynthia Mello, James Russo, Vincent Shea, Alicia Wayland 

 

Members absent:  Chris Darrow 

 

Also present: Jay Willerup (Jacunski Humes Architects), First Selectman Joyce Okonuk,  

Selectman Linda Finelli, Selectman John Bendoraitis, Members of the  

Jonathan Trumbull Library Board of Trustees 

 

 

1.0 Call to Order 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00. 

 

2.0 Review and discuss with the Board of Selectman the revised Schematic Architectural Drawings  

and Detailed Cost Estimate of the proposed Additions and Renovations to the Jonathan Trumbull 

Library 

Chairman J. Russo introduced J. Willerup of Jacunski Humes Architects to the Board of Selectmen.  

J. Willerup then recounted the history of his work with the Library Building Committee over the past  

few years.  The initial program requirements and cost estimate were completed approximately 18 months 

ago and have been the focus of the committee work since then as new guidelines for library construction 

were released from the state. The current program was developed to document current facilities and 

estimate library needs for the future.  Work has also included identification of needs to meet current  

code compliance.  J. Willerup shared the site plan, drawings for the main floor and lower level,  

and exterior views.  The current cost estimate figures for the project were shared and discussed. 

 

3.0 Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Cynthia Mello, Secretary 


